Letter to the Editor: Hannah's says thanks for court cost donations

Written by Betsy Blevins
Thursday, 02 June 2011 10:09 -

May 26, 2011 - Hannah's Horseshoes of Hope extends a very large "Thank You' to Fannin
County Jurors from the Grand Jury, The Petit Jury, The JP Court and the Fannin County Court
at Law. When given a choice of whom they would like to receive their juror's fees they
graciously selected &quot;Hannah's&quot;. The check for $422 will afford six children the
opportunity to attend a summer camp and is very much appreciated! A myriad of summer
camps at HHH will begin in June. Check hannahshorsehoesofhope.org for camp details. June 4
we will be kicking off our camp season with an Open House from 10 a.m. to 2 p.m. Join us for
fun and food including a horse show starting at 10 a.m.

Thank You All for your continued support.

Janice Mills

Hannah's Horseshoes of Hope Founder




